
What’s Up with the Bottle? 

Every year, donation bottles make their way across communities in 

Delaware, to support women and babies who find help at A Door 

of Hope. 

We are among thousands of people, from more than 65 churches 

and schools, invited to join the Baby Bottle Benefit for ADOH. 

You may know, that all kinds of women come to A Door of Hope 

with all kinds of pregnancy concerns.  Sometimes their concerns 

are complicated by poverty, neglect, addiction, and abuse. Some-

times the women can’t imagine how they can have their babies.  

And that’s why they need A Door of Hope.   

These mothers come to A Door of Hope for encouragement.    

They come for information about their pregnancies.  They find  

resources to help them keep their babies.  They learn how to be 

good mothers.  They come and earn things they need for their    

babies - like diapers, clothes, strollers, car seats, and pack ’n plays.  

And they ask questions about everything - including questions 

about God. 

All this help is free to mothers, but A Door of Hope needs money 

to keep three centers open for them.  And a Door of Hope has bills 

to pay. Will you help A Door of Hope, so they can help mothers 

and their families? 

Starting NEXT WEEK, Sunday, April 29th – Simply take a bottle 

and fill it generously with bills and checks ($35 or more) over the 

next few weeks, and then return it to the table in The Commons. 

So - what’s up with the bottle?  Hope!  That’s what. 

Last year our community raised $80,000 during the BBB. 

Let’s do it again this year! 

Www.adoorofhope.org 

Wilmington    l    Newark    l    Middletown 
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